
  

 

 

 

 

 

� ATMs are located on site.  
 
� Cameras:  Still cameras are permissible. VIDEO CAMERAS OR AUDIO RECORDINGS ARE NOT ALLOWED and are subject to 

confiscation!  
 

� CHAIRS: Performances on the main stage are “festival style seating.” General Admission ticket holders should bring 
standard camp chairs. No double chairs, loungers, recliners, banquet, or folding metal chairs. Blanket seating is not 
allowed. Limit at entry of 4 single chairs per person. No wagons, chair caddies, or similar items. No carry-in chairs are 
allowed in the Reserved Seating area. All chairs placed in line-up before gates open must be occupied at all times or they 
will be removed by Festival Staff. Chairs are available for rent on a daily basis. No strollers or infant seats allowed in 
Reserved Seating area. See Chair Information Page.  

 
� Children of all ages are welcome but we do ask that you be considerate of the other patrons who are also trying to hear and 

see the concert. Children 6 and under are free only in the general admission areas. Everyone in the Reserved Seating 
section MUST have a Reserved Seating ticket and wristband with the exception of infants under the age of 1. Children over 
the age of 1 require a Premier GA ticket. 

 
� Food and Beverages: No carry-in food, beverages (including bottled water) or coolers are allowed into the festival site 

(other than baby food in plastic containers). No alcoholic beverages of any type. Food and drink concessions are available 
inside the concert grounds. All food and drink items must be purchased with scrip tickets, which will be available for 
purchase throughout the concert site. Free water fountains are available on the concert grounds. Please note that there 
will be a search upon entry. Visibly intoxicated persons will not be allowed to enter.  
 

� For Your Comfort: We would like to remind you that the concert is an outdoor event rain-or-shine. Please be prepared for 
hot, sunny days and cool evenings. Comfortable shoes, sunscreen, and warm clothing for the evening hours are advised.  
 

� PATRONS who behave in a way that could be considered obscene, indecent, lewd, racially offensive, suggestive, harassing, 
threatening, objectionable, or unlawful shall be subject to loss of band(s), removal from all festival properties, and 
punishable to the full extent of the law.  
 

� Smoking: The use of tobacco products is not permitted on school district property within the State of Oregon (OAR 581-
021-0110). "Tobacco" is defined to include any lighted or unlighted cigarette, cigar, pipe, bidi, clove cigarette, and any 
other smoking product, spit tobacco, also known as smokeless, dip, chew, snuff, in any form, nicotine or nicotine 
delivering devices, chemicals or devices that produce the physical effect of nicotine substances or any other tobacco 
substitute (e.g., e-cigarettes).  This does not include FDA-approved nicotine replacement therapy products used for the 
purpose of cessation.  Smoking is allowed only in Beer Gardens or other designated areas.  

 
� Wristband Policy: Your concert ticket will be exchanged for a festival wristband. Wristband exchange will be available at 

the Will Call building adjacent to the concert entrance on Thursday from 2:00pm to 9:00pm and in the designated banding 
areas from 9:00am to concert close throughout the weekend. This band is required for entry into the concert site and will 
not be replaced if cut or damaged in any way. Gates open on Friday at 1:00pm, Saturday and Sunday at 10:00am.  

 
� 2018 Tickets may be purchased starting MONDAY April 3rd, 2017. Ordering before August 25th, 2017 guarantees you the 

lowest prices of the year. 2018 Pre-Order pricing ends August 25th, 2017. Upgrades and additional reserved ticket 
purchases begins the day after Labor Day, 2017. 
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CONCERT RULES & INFORMATION 
A big part of making The Oregon Jamboree a success is 

your cooperation. Thank you! 

 


